[bookmark: _GoBack]Chapter Council Report
PNC Executive Board Meeting
25-26 February 2010

· The name of our nominee for the MLA Nominating Committee (Susan Barnes) was sent to the Chapter Council Nominating Committee on 23 February 2010. (see attached document describing the MLA nominating process)
· PNC needs to decide if we want to sponsor lunches at the Chapter Council Presents Roundtables event at the Washington D.C. meeting on Tuesday, May 25, 2010 from 11:30am-1:30pm. (see attached email from Paula Raimondo)
· The Chapter Council Presents Roundtables committee is looking for volunteers to be facilitators and recorders.  If interested contact Angela Dixon (see attached email)
· The Washington D.C. meeting will be Kim’s last meeting as Chapter Council Representative and Rose’s last meeting as Chapter Council Alternate.  After the D.C. meeting Rose will become the Chapter Council Representative and Todd Hannon will become the Chapter Council Alternate.  
